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Placer-Nevada Rx Drug Safety Coalition

LOCATING NARCAN

NEXT COALITION
MEETING: APRIL 21ST,
2022

COMMUNITY UPDATES &
OPPORTUNITIES

I N  T H I S  I S S U E

Did you know our coalition has already distributed
over 300 doses of NARCAN in 2022? Recipient
organizations include State Park officers and
residential treatment facilities. If your organization
could benefit from having NARCAN on hand, get in
touch with us today. 

We know locating NARCAN can be a challenge. With
the help of our partners, we are working to expand
NARCAN information on 211connectingpoint.org/. We
have helped connect 211 with the information for 3
new site listings in recent months, and there are still
many more to come. Thank you to 211 for their efforts
in getting this important information uploaded!

If you know a NARCAN distributor that is not listed
on 211 or on the Naloxone Near You flyer (view in the
attached email), get in touch so we can assist in
getting this information out!

LOCATING NARCAN
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Please join us at the next Placer-Nevada
Rx Drug Safety Coalition meeting on
April 21st, 2022 at 11:30AM-1PM over
Zoom. We will have a presentation about
harm reduction, as well as reports from
our partners on current projects. 

Our coalition is always looking to expand
its network. Feel free to share this
invitation to additional colleagues who
may be interested in attending. Reach
out with any questions or concerns you
have. We look forward to seeing you!

Zoom link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81982785848?
pwd=WHpNYnlpQ0o3T2IrL1ViRHBvQ0tK
UT09

NEXT COALITION MEETING:
APRIL 21ST, 2022

Interested in advertising your
organization in our newsletter?
Please get in contact with us!
A new flyer is available to distribute
information about where to find
naloxone in the Placer-Nevada
region. Check it out here!
View the agenda for the upcoming 
 conference: Proactive Practice:
Innovations for a Trauma-Informed
Workforce and register now (link in
email)!
Healthcare professionals are needed
for the upcoming Placer Stand Down
Clinic by California CareForce. The
event will be in Auburn, CA on May
3rd-4th. View additional information
here.

Stay in the loop by checking out the
following public health and safety
resources for our community:

Be sure to keep an eye out for our future
newsletters and to follow us on social
media for more information. Reach out
to rxdrugsafety@gmail.com with
questions, concerns, or more
information on getting involved! 
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https://us-west-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=zoom.us&u=aHR0cHM6Ly91czAyd2ViLnpvb20udXMvai84MTk4Mjc4NTg0OD9wd2Q9V0hwTllubHBRMG8zVDJJckwxVmlSSEJ2UTB0S1VUMDk=&i=NjBjZDAzN2U2YWVmZTkwZjc2OGJjMTFl&t=Wng1OGZsbHVRbk1wMXZvdTh3QTBXTlEzNjRxM3BFeFJtcmZkeURnT29mMD0=&h=05dfc772354a42288322b5119d52589d
https://www.scmfoundation.org/Portals/0/Naloxone%20Near%20You%202022%20%282%29_1.pdf
https://placerveteransstanddown.org/volunteering/

